
Staff Senate Report to the Faculty Senate 

The Staff Senate met on April 13, 2021 via the TEAMS platform.  We received an update from Neeli 

Bendapudi.  Then turned our attention to reports from our officers and committees. 

A summary of our meeting may be found, here. 

We received our annual proportional representation update; the president and provost’s office gained 

seats, as did VP Research, Speed, Business, Education & Dental Schools.  COO, VP Health Affairs and 

School of Medicine lost seats.  The complete report may be found under Credential & Nominations 

Committee report. 

Elections are upcoming.  John Smith and Andrew Grubb are running for re-election. 

Our next meeting is Tuesday, May 11th at 2:30 via TEAMS.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ginger Brown 

Staff Senator, A&S 01 2020-2021 
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